



Palmetto Knife News

47

2022

Editor: Gene Ravan

March 2022

Our 47th. Year www.palmettocutleryclub.org

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

Sorry, the only news for February is we met at a remote place next to where we normally meet because of a scheduling conflict with the Greer Association. Only a few members showed up and no business was discussed.

We hope to get back to normal with the March meeting, Tuesday March 1 at 7 O'clock at our normal meeting place.

Because of these circumstances, there will not be a mail out newsletter for this month. So, if you see someone that usually gets a mailed copy please let them know that it will not be coming.

Thanks and attend the March 1 meeting for the latest and greatest.

Gene Ravan